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Established 1965 

We end this first half term of 2023 celebrating 

Valentines Day and all those who we love       

 

Beautiful artwork and cards have been created to 

give to loved ones at home and we talked about 

the importance of being kind to one another. 

Love Potion 

WINNER – Owen!!! With a guess of 

45 sweets in the jar!! Well done 

Owen!!  £24.50 was raised – thank 

you to everyone who took part! 
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Working on our fine motor skills 

with our busy fingers activity. 

Each half term the managers award a staff member with the Practitioner Award.  

 

We would like to acknowledge all our staff for their hard work and amazing skills they bring to the pre-school 

each day…. 

This half term we have 4 practitioner awards for those who have shone like a star: 


